
Good morning and thank you in advance for your time.  I am writing regarding the budget for Sherwood 
schools.  I am a parent of 4 Sherwood students.   
 
I am writing to express my concerns with the current budget proposal.  The budget is simply too low and 
it is vital and extremely important that Sherwood students continue to receive quality education.  The 
Oregon legislature needs to support a minimum $7.5B state wide school budget.  The current budget 
proposal would mean cuts to our district.  I beg you to please reconsider.   
 
I hope my email isn’t too late and you will consider it before making a final decision.  Thank you again for 
your time and consideration. 
 
Charlene M. Osborne 
Paralegal/Legal Assistant to  
Robert C. Muth and Donald W. Kolb 
Kilmer Voorhees & Laurick 
732 NW 19th Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97209 
Direct Dial:  (971) 634-1142 
Telephone:  (503) 224-0055 
Facsimile:  (503) 222-5290 
 
 


